
 

   COVID-19 Advisory  
To: Willow Valley Communities Residents 

From: 
 
Dennis W. Griest, President and CFO, Willow Valley Living 

Date: August 20, 2021 

Subject: COVID-19 Positive Residents (2) 
COVID-19 Positive Team Member 

A Vistas Resident has tested positive for COVID-19. The Resident had been transported to the ER 
at Penn Medicine/LGH hospital for an unrelated injury. While there, a COVID-19 test was 
conducted and the positive diagnosis was identified. The Resident remains at the hospital. 

A Spring Run Resident has tested positive for COVID-19. The Resident is isolating in their 
apartment. 

A Team Member has tested positive for COVID-19. The Team Member works in Administration at 
Meadow Ridge. Their most recent day worked at Willow Valley Communities was 8/4.  

Willow Valley Communities is following protocols for contact with appropriate government agencies 
and is taking every step possible to limit further exposure. We will continue to work with diligence to 
protect Willow Valley Communities’ Residents and Team Members by implementing and adhering 
to, or exceeding, current recommended protocols and guidelines from expert authorities in the 
medical and scientific communities. 
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